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REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC • 
INTER-OEP,.RTMENTAL CORRl!SPONDl!:NCE 

"CONFINE YOUR LETTER. TO ONE SUBJECT ONlY"----
Ilion, New York 

February 5, 1979 

FROM: 

C. B. WO~N-
J. W. BROOKS 0#3 

TO: 

XP-100 BARRELED ACTIONS 

We now sell barreled actions from our Custom Repair Department in Ilion. W_e 
sell the barreled action minus the trigger balance. The XP-100 does not have 
an adjustable· trigger for pounds pull. The sear block spring and the trigger 
balance. spring must both be overcome to release the sear from the sear block. 

The trigger pull on the XP-100 is approx. I! pounds. Without the trigger 
balance and trigger balance spring it is approx. 3/ 4 pounds. The trigger 
balance prevents the trigger link from moving forward if the pistol is dropped 
muzzle first. The trigger: balance is a required part in the XP-100 pistol. We 
do not now sell it with the barreled action. 

The barreled actions are used for making bench rest rifles and unlimited class 
pistols for silhouette shooting by replacing the barrel and chambering it for 
various calibers. The bench rest rifle uses a different trigger assembly than 
the XP-100. The pistols used for silhouette shooting use XP-100 trigger 
assemblies. They are used without the trigger balance. 

In discussing this With Mr. Robert Sperling he said that if we know they are 
being used this way we are obligated to tell the customer that the trigger 
balance is a required part of the complete action. 

We can add literature to explain this to the consumer. We can make a bracket 
to attach the trigger balance to the bottom of the receiver; however 1 it could 
still be removed. According to our Legal Department this would not be any 
better than our present design legally. Therefore , the added notice would 
seem to be the best solution. 

If we continue to sell barreled actions with the trigger balance we should 
furnish drawings showing how it should be positioned. The simplest solution 
would be to sell the pistol as a complete unit. The action presently sells for 
$130.00 and the complete pistol for $148.00. 
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